СРЕДНО ОБЩООБРАЗОВАТЕЛНО УЧИЛИЩЕ "ХРИСТО БОТЕВ"



5870 гр. Долни Дъбник, Област Плевен, ул. "Христо Янчев" №58

тел.: Директор: 06514/20-47, 0879548700, канцелария: 06514/22-31, e-mail: sou_dabnik@abv.bg





Dolni Dabnik

05 February 2015

- 10 GENIKO LYKEIO PALLINIS "Pierre de Coubertin"
- IES EMILIO JIMENO
- ZESPOL SZKOL Lacznosci im. prof. Stanislawa Fryzego
- LICEO B. RUSSELL CLES (TRENTO)
- LICEUL TEHNOLOGIC TICLENI
- ZRINYI MIKLOS GIMNAZIUM
- AKIF PALALI ANADOLU LISESI

INVITATION

I am very happy to invite the delegation of your school to participate in our third meeting of **Erasmus + project** "Youth of Europe connect to a "Right" net".

The meeting will be held in our school – Sredno obshtoobrazovatelno uchilishte "Hristo Botev" in Dolni Dabnik, Bulgaria from 23th to 27th of March 2015.

You will find attached to this invitation the detailed agenda of our meeting.

Please, feel free to contact my colleague Mrs Mariya Petranova for more information about the meeting or assistance with your travel arrangements. She will be happy to assist you.

I wish you a pleasant journey, a successful stay in Dolni Dabnik and I am looking forward to seeing you.

Yours sincerely:

Toshko Getov

School Principal